
 
 At Aldgate Kindergarten “KEEPING SAFE: the Child Protection Curriculum” is a significant element in our program.  Today (24 

May) we learnt about Feelings and how to be a good friend.  Harold and his Life Education Van were in Aldgate Primary school 

and we went to visit him.   

Andrea (Harold’s friend ) told 

us that Harold was happy for 

us  all to give Harold the     

Puppet a pat or hug. 

Everyone was given a sticker 

to take home so  we could 

look up the   website. 

www.lifeeducation.org.au 

The van had wheels but did not 

go anywhere. 

We all climbed the stairs and sat    

inside the cosy van together.   There 

were puppets on the wall.  

When Harold and a 

friend were sharing 

and caring for each 

other Harold ‘s heart 

grew, until he could fill 

a bucket with love. 

  

We played a game of “guess the Emotion by 

looking at my Face” .  It was fun. 

We were all invited to choose a 

puppet from the wall,  and give 

it a name  and a cuddle before     

sticking it back on the wall with 

Velcro. 

Andrea shared her fuzzy 

ball with the funny face on 

it with all of us.  Sharing 

makes us feel happy. 


